
NEWSLETTER

MAGICAL MELROSE ARCH WELCOMES BACK SOWETO GOSPEL CHOIR AND DELIVERS A 

HOST OF ENTERTAINMENT THIS WEEKEND



Joy 

To The World Mary’s Boy Child Silent Night Little Drummer Boy

For more information, please contact the Melrose Arch Marketing Department on (011) 684-0002. 

Best Wishes for a Beautiful Festive Season, 

http://www.melrosearch.co.za/
http://www.facebook.com/atmelrosearch

